
      

 

New York, 13th August 2024 

Excellency,  

 

Reference is made to the message from the Co-Facilitators of the intergovernmental process for the 

Declaration on Future Generations, issued on 23rd July 2024, advising delegations of the decision to ensure 

alignment with the other ongoing processes leading up to the Summit of the Future, in particular the Pact 

for the Future, prior to finalizing REV3 of the Declaration. 

 

In so doing, we share with you the enclosed REV3 of the Declaration on Future Generations. We believe 

that, with your constructive engagement and collaborative spirit, we have arrived at an ambitious, succinct 

and action-oriented document that will chart the way forward to effectively safeguard the needs and 

interests of future generations.  

 

This revised draft document is hereby placed under silence procedure until 4:00pm EDT on Friday, 16th 

August 2024.  

 

For further questions regarding this letter, your delegation may contact our experts, Ms. Yanique DaCosta 

from the Permanent Mission of Jamaica (Yanique.DaCosta@mfaft.gov.jm) and Mr. Rogelio Voges from 

the Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of the Netherlands (rja.voges@minbuza.nl).  

 

Please accept the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yoka M.G. Brandt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brian Wallace 

 

Permanent Representative of  

the Kingdom of the Netherlands  

to the United Nations 

Permanent Representative of  

Jamaica to the United Nations  

 

 

Permanent Mission of Jamaica 
         to the United Nations 
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